
 

 

March 10, 2023 

CalAIM Incentive Payment Program 2023-2024: 
Request for Letter of Interest 

Dear Provider, 
 
Kern Health Systems (KHS) is pleased to announce the availability of the Incentive Payment 
Program (IPP) for Program Year 2. The IPP is intended for Delivery System Infrastructure and 
Implementation of Enhanced Care Management (ECM) Programs and Community Supports 
Services (CSS). The IPP funds for Program Year 2 will be allocated based on identified 
geographical needs of our members. KHS is extending this IPP opportunity to current and 
prospective ECM Providers and Community Based Organizations (CBO) that can deliver the 
following services in the areas listed below.  
 
Enhanced Care Management: 
 

Geographical areas where ECM services are needed: 
 
 Arvin-South Kern  

 
 Buttonwillow   Central Bakersfield 

 Delano 
 

 East Bakersfield  Lake Isabella 

 Lost Hills 
 

 McFarland  Ridgecrest 

 

Providers interested in the ECM program are expected to provide services to all population 
of focus listed below: 
 
 Children or youth 

 
 Individuals Experiencing Homelessness 

 Individuals Transitioning from 
Incarceration 
 

 Pregnancy, Postpartum and Birth Equity  

 Adults with an Intellectual/Developmental 
Disability 
 

 Nursing Facility Residents Transitioning to 
the community 

 Adults with Serious Mental Health and/or 
Substance Use Disorder Needs 

 
 

 Adults at Risk for Avoidable Hospital or ED 
Utilization 

 Adults Living in the Community and are at 
Risk for Long-Term Care 
Institutionalization  

 



 

 
 
 
Community Support Services:  
 
Geographical area and services needed: 
 
 Bakersfield: Asthma 

 
 

 Delano: Asthma 
 

 

 Delano: Housing Services (Housing Deposits, Housing Tenancy and Sustaining Services 
and Housing Transition Navigation Services) 
 

 Delano: Recuperative Care/Short-Term Post Hospitalization 
 
 Delano: Respite Services  

 
 

Please submit your letter of interest by Friday March 17, 2023, no later than 5:00pm to 
Dina.Aldaco@khs- net.com and Marilyn.Reyes@khs-net.com . If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact Dina Aldaco at 661-617-2540 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Dina Aldaco, MHA 
Grants Manager  
Kern Health Systems 
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